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EDITORIAL 

 

We are very proud to announce one more edition of the International 

Journal of Research in Mathematics Education – RIPEM, published by the 

Brazilian Society of Mathematics Education – SBEM. 

 

We are grateful to the authors who submitted papers to RIPEM and, of 

course, the peer reviewers for their continued commitment to our 

publication process. In this issue, six full papers written by authors from 

Brazil have been published on-line. All of them were carefully revised for 

grammatical correctness by our English Journal Reviewer, Ms. Maria 

Isabel de Castro Lima. 

 

Finally, we hope that the International Journal of Research in Mathematics 

Education will continue to improve its quality in the years to come, 

receiving more and more submissions from all over the world. 

 

 

Cláudia Regina Flores 

Editor-in-chief 
 


